
From: Kate Brown <  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 3:03 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Linda Griffiths <Linda.Griffiths@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning notification for application reference: 23/00853/OUT 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Afternoon  

  

Thank you for allowing Hanwell Parish Council an extension to submit their objection to the above 
application, to 1 June 2023. 

  

Please find attached the response from Hanwell Parish Council to the above application. In Addition 
to the Parish Council’s letter of objection, please also find attached a copy of the Stansgate 
Planning’s report commissioned by the Keep Hanwell Village Rural Action Group which is referenced 
in our objection and whose conclusion and evidence are endorsed by Hanwell Parish Council. 

  

Please can you confirm receipt of this email and attachments by return. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Kate  

Kate Nash  

Clerk to Hanwell Parish Council  

  

  

  

On Tue, Apr 11, 2023 at 12:09 PM CDC Development Management <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
wrote: 

mailto:Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
mailto:Linda.Griffiths@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk


Please see the attached letter for details. Regards Development Management Cherwell District 
Council Direct Dial 01295 227006 planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.cherwell.gov.uk Find us on 
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil 

  

Attention: This email (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally 
privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  

  

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage you may sustain due to such viruses. It would be 
best if you conducted your own virus checks before opening the email (and any attachments).  

  

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the content of this email represents only the sender's views. It 
does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.  
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